
Gabe Faggard joins Neel-Schaffer  
as a Senior Project Manager
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JACKSON, Miss. (January 6, 2022)  – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to 
announce that Gabe Faggard, PE, has joined the firm and will serve as a 
Senior Project Manager.

Faggard has more than 22 years of experience, all with the Mississippi Department 
of Transportation. He held various roles with MDOT, including Project Engineer and 
Resident Engineer. From 2014 through 2021 he served as the District Construction 
Engineer for MDOT District 6, overseeing construction projects for a 14-county 
area in South Mississippi.

Faggard will play a key role in construction oversight as a member of Neel-
Schaffer’s Construction Management team.

“We are extremely pleased to have Gabe join Neel-Schaffer,” said Robert Walker, 
PE, Executive Vice President for the firm’s Central Region. “Gabe’s experience 
with MDOT will help us greatly as we have several large federally funded projects 
going to construction in 2022.”

Faggard is a registered Professional Engineer in Mississippi and holds MDOT LPA certification. He is a graduate of 
Mississippi State University, with a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering.


